
  Aughton Christ Church C of E Primary School   

N E W S L E T T E R— 12th May 2023 

Up and coming dates for your diary 

Thursday 18th May—Y5 kayaking begins 

Thursday 18th to Friday 19th May—Y3 to Rock & River 

Tuesday 23rd May—New Reception parents meeting 5:30pm 

Friday 26th May—Coronation market for parents 2:30pm 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June—Half Term 

Monday 5th June—INSET day 

Friday 9th June—Summer Fair 
 

 

Summer Term Diary Dates 

The diary dates for the rest of the school year have been now   

uploaded to the website and can be found on the ‘Newsletters’ 

page. Please note that these dates are subject to change. 
 

 

 

Summer Fair 

 

Our school summer fair will be taking place on Friday 9th June 

from 3:30pm – 6:30pm. This is a wonderful event to raise funds for 

all the children in school and also bring our community together for 

an evening of fun.  More details to follow soon! 

 

Children’s Mental Health & Wellbeing 

Our website has recently been updated to include resources from 

‘Place2Be’ which has advice for parents covering topics such as 

friendship issues, social media issues, preparing for secondary 

school, gender and many more. They are practical tips to support 

parents with children's wellbeing and behaviour. They are short 

e.g. 5 mins reading and a video clip of 2 mins depending on the 

topic. This resource and more advice can be found by clicking 

here. 
 

 

Foodbank Fridays  

Thank you for all the donations that have been 

brought in so far. Tinned food (not beans), 

toothbrushes, soap and washing pods are 

currently in high demand. 

Donations can be brought in on any day and each Friday church 

will collect them.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Statutory Assessment Dates  
 
 

Tuesday 9th - Friday 19th May—Y2 end of key stage SATs. 

Monday 12th - Friday 16th June—Y1 Phonics screening 

Monday 12th - Friday 16th June— Y4 Multiplication check  
 

 

Coronation Market  

On Friday 26th May, we are holding a          

coronation market on the school field from 

2:30pm to 3:30pm. Parents, grandparents & 

friends are all welcome to attend. This event 

will conclude our coronation-themed         

Enterprise Week.  
 

 

 

Y3 to Rock & River 

Letters have been sent home with the Year 3  

children regarding their upcoming walking and 

overnight camping visit to Rock & River on    

Thursday 18th—Friday 19th May. Please make 

sure consent forms and medical forms have 

been returned to Mrs Chapple.  
 

 

 

Y6 to Tower Wood 

We can accept instalments for the 

Year 6 holiday until June. Please 

send any money together with your 

payment card in a sealed envelope 

marked “Tower Wood”. If you are writing a cheque please make 

it payable to “L.C.C”. Thank you.  
 

 
 

Y4 to Waddecar 

Letters have been sent home with the Year 4 

children regarding their upcoming overnight 

camping visit and river study at Waddecar 

Scout Camp on Thursday 6th—Friday 7th July. Please make 

sure consent forms and medical forms have been returned to 

Mrs Nolan.  

 
 

 

Notices 

 

  Our school value this half term is: “Friendship” 

‘’Encourage one another and build each other up’ 

Thessalonians 5.11 

https://www.aughtonchristchurch.lancs.sch.uk/page/wellbeing/85630

